
 

 
 
 

 

November 2, 2017 
 
 
 
Dr. Pierre Pluye 
Université McGill 
Méthodes mixtes francophonie (MMF) 
 
 

Re: application for affiliate status 

Dear Dr. Pluye (and other Executive and Board members of MMF),  

It gives me great pleasure to report to you that the MMIRA Board has accepted your application for 

affiliate status. We look forward to furthering a close association between the two organizations, to 

our mutual benefit. It is our hope that you will proceed with your plan to cross list MMIRA on your 

website; if you do so please consider including the logo attached in a separate file.  
 
 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

John Hitchcock, MMIRA Membership Chair 
 

For and on behalf of the MMIRA Board. 


